
 

11 October 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

We are excited to be able to offer your young person the opportunity to join our Activity 
Week in Dorset in July next year. This trip was originally scheduled for Bombanne in 
France, in June 2024, but due to operational difficulties the tour company have pulled out 
of France and we have secured another Rockley Adventure venue in Dorset and are able 
to offer a further 30 places. 
 

We will be departing on Monday 8 July and returning on Friday 12 July 2024. 
 

We anticipate demand will be high and there is a limited number of places, so please 
take careful note of the process for requesting a place on this trip: 

Step 1 

Request a place by submitting THIS REQUEST FORM, which will become live at 18:00 
hours on Friday 13 October. 

• The link is not accessible until that time 

• Your submission will be date and time stamped 

• Places will be allocated to the first 30 respondents; after this, applicants will be 
registered on a Waiting List 

• We will notify you by email if you have been allocated one of these 30 places on 
Monday 15 October 

Step 2 

If you are allocated a place, you need to secure it by paying the deposit. ParentPay will 
be opened on Monday 15 October only to those who are allocated a place, and you will 
have a week to pay your deposit. 

 

https://www.rockley.org/school-trips/why-choose-rockley
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBURUZQUFpHT0FGR1dMV0tQN0pFNTUxRDlIRy4u


 

Payment 

The full cost of the trip is £605, which includes travel from school by coach, insurance, all 
day and evening activities, accommodation and meals. This will need to be paid in full by 
the end of February. 
 

Deposit £121 if allocated a place, by Monday 23 October 

Payment 1 £121 by 28 November 

Payment 2 £121 by 28 December 

Payment 3 £121 by 28 January 

Payment 4 £121 by 28 February 

 

If you would like your young person to go on this trip BUT the cost is not affordable to 
you, we can look at allocating funds from the ACE Foundation to cover some of it. ACE is 
our charitable trust that provides opportunities to inspire our students to aim higher 
whatever their background or circumstances. Please email Mrs E Loughran (ACE 
Trustee) to discuss further eloughran@carringtonschool.org. YOU MUST STILL 
REQUEST A PLACE USING THE LINK ABOVE. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about this trip. 

Best wishes 

Mrs F Lockhart and Mrs S Oakey 

Heads of Year 9 

 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/ace/
mailto:eloughran@carringtonschool.org

